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February 4, 1985

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Attention: Director, Regional Office

SUBJECT: Alabama Power Company

Joseph Farley Nuclear Plant - Unit 2
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Gentlemen:

On January 28, 1985 the Alabama Power Company reported an apparent
failure of a post tensioned tendon on the subject plant. A subsequent
investigation revealed that another tendon anchor from the same heat

had cracked but has not failed.

Inryco is participating in an investigation to determine the cause of
the anchor failure. Meanwhile, in keeping with 10CFR21, Inryco is
alerting you of its involvement with the problem.

The anchorages that failed or cracked were furnished to Inryco by
Western Concrete of Gardena, California. Further information will be
forthcoming in conjunction with the Alabama Power investigation.

INRYCO, INC.

Donald W. Waitkus C45ec)
Supervisor, Quality Assurance

Responsible Officer
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